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September CPE Spells Success [1]

September 26, 2012 by  (not verified) [2]

We launched our 2012 CU CPE for CPAs Program with two days (and 14 credits) of courses 
in September. The classes filled quickly and the participants gave them high marks … again. 
Over 97 % of attendees agreed instructors were effective and 99% felt that the learning 
objectives were met. Participants praised the courses as “Very informative. Robert is an 
expert in this area.” Or, “Very engaging. Kept everyone involved and did great answering 
questions as they come up.” Several noted that the topics were an “important area!” We thank 
our dedicated CPE instructors and our enthusiastic CPE participants. Look for our next 
offerings, in November.
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